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15 August 2016 

The General Manager  
City of Ryde Council  
1 Pope Street,  
Ryde NSW 2112 

 

Attention: Mr Zia Ahmed - Client Manager - Building and Development Advisory Service 

Dear Zia, 

EASTWOOD TOWN CENTRE REDEVELOPMENT AT 152-186 RUTLEDGE 
STREET, EASTWOOD (PRL2016/8/1) 

Further to your letter dated 10 August 2016, we are pleased to submit the development application for 
the Eastwood Town Centre Redevelopment at 152-186 Rutledge Street, Eastwood. The development 
application package includes: 

 Application Form;  

 Cheque for Council DA Fee;  

 Cheque for referral to NSW Transport Roads and Maritime Services; 

 4 Hard Copies of the Development Application;  

 2 Electronic Copies of the Development Application; and  

 3D Model. 

If you have any questions regarding any of the information provided, please do not hesitate to contact 
Holly Patrick, Senior Consultant or myself on 8233 9900.   

Yours sincerely,  

 

Murray Donaldson 
Director, Planning 


